## Subscribing to Highflyer

The Toowoomba SHS High Flyer is a graphically rich, full colour professional electronic newsletter produced by the school using Australian Newsletter Services. It is available to all our parents by email or can be accessed on the school website. It is produced monthly and published in the week before the P&C meeting. It focuses on highlighting the events in the school in the previous month and contains reports from the Principal, P&C, as well as students and staff about the various events, excursions and achievements of the school.

We also produce this shorter newsletter each fortnight to promote upcoming events, organisational matters and reminders. It is printed and sent home with every student every two weeks. By registering your email, you will also receive this in your inbox each fortnight.

To receive these newsletters all you need is a computer with internet access and email.

To sign up for our eNewsletters please fill in the attached form and drop it back to the office.

First name	
Last name	
Email address	
Student's name/s	

**Please note** that Australian Newsletter Services have a strict privacy policy and your email address will not be used to send unsolicited information, or be disclosed to a third party under any circumstance.

Tony Kennedy, Principal